
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
ADVISORYNEIGHBORHOODCOMMISSION 3A

RESOLUTION RECOGNIZING THE SERVICE OF COMMISSIONER HANS MILLER
As we approach the second anniversary of the District of Columbia's approval of establishment of

"the new ANC 3A" in 2022, the Commissioners want to express their appreciation for the service to the
ANC and the community of our colleague and friend Hans Miller.

Mr. Miller was the first person to step forward and volunteer to run for the position of Commissioner
in the newly created ANC in July 2022, to represent ANC3A03 in North Cleveland Park.

He has given years of time and attention to the interests of the neighborhood through his service to the
Cleveland Park Citizens Association and also at Hearst School and Recreation Center and Hearst Park,
and through the construction of Hearst Pool.

He has served as elected Vice Chair of ANC 3A from its establishment in January 2023.

He has taken the lead for the ANC in virtually all the zoning cases in the first 18 months of the ANC's
work, coordinating with applicants, informing neighbors, reviewing the details of the proposals, arranging
for presentations at ANC public meetings, and working on informed and reasoned decisions in each case.

He has worked with the Washington Ballet and the DC Department of Transportation to assist in
developing better solutions for handling traffic to and from the proposed new headquarters building at the
corner of Wisconsin Avenue and PorterStreet.

He has worked with nearby neighbors affected by the DC Department of Transportation's proposal to
relocate the Metrobus stop on the east side of Wisconsin Avenue south of Porter Street, and replacing it
with a new Metrobus stop north of Porter Street in front of the Crestview Condominiums, and coordinated
with residents and other Commissioners to advocate for a better alternative.

He led the Commission in adopting an official resolution supporting the renaming of Reservation 630
of Rock Creek Park in honor of Superintendent Georgia Elard, the first Black woman to serveas
superintendent of the park, and to arrange for Superintendent Ellard to attend the ANC meeting in June
2023 in person, speak to the participants, and receive the personal thanks and recognition of the
Commissioners as well as the community.

He has maintained the values of public service throughout his time working with the ANC, beginning
with listening and responding to constituents' concerns and perspectives on local needs and interests, and
meeting his oath of office as an ANC Commissioner.

As his fellow Commissioners, we are very sorry to see the end of his time on the ANC, and will
greatly miss his presence, his positive spirit and energy, and his service to the ANC and community.

We extend our great thanks and best wishes to Commissioner Miller, on behalf of the Commission,
his colleagues who worked with him in serving the neighborhood, and his constituents.

QnKaneladere
This resolution wasapproved by vote of" "O at a duly-noticed public meeting on May l4, 2024, at
which a quorum was present. (Three Commissioners constitute a quorum.)
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